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Mission Peak Unitarian Universalist Congregation Policy on 

 

Inclusion of Remote Participants 
 

While we are legally permitted to gather in person under certain restrictions, it is 

important to think about the social/emotional/spiritual costs of gathering. Who 

would we exclude? How would this fit with our mission and identity? Leaders who 

are planning an in person event are to consider these questions. If you decide to go 

forward with an in person meeting, we expect you will think creatively about ways 

to include those who may not be able to participate in person. A statement about 

your plan for inclusion of remote participants should be attached to, or included in, 

the Outdoor Events or other planning form when submitted for review. 


